

COMMUNITY PARTNERS FOR CLEAN STREAMS

Working with Washtenaw County Businesses to Protect Water Quality

August 29, 2013

Ignacy Justyna Arbor Hills Condominium Association 3227 Dunwoodie Rd That you!! Ann Arbor, MI 48105

Dear Mr. Justyna,

It is a privilege for me as Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner to recognize Arbor Hills Condominium Association as having entered a third term of participation in the Community Partners for Clean Streams Program.

In making a commitment to renew your partnership with Community Partners for Clean Streams, Arbor Hills Condominium Association has demonstrated a desire to protect Washtenaw County's rivers and streams by promoting business practices that promote water quality protection.

Arbor Hills Condominium Association will continue to be publicly recognized by the Community Partners for Clean Streams Program in newspaper ads and articles, media, community events and promotional displays, as an institution that promotes environmental stewardship. It is a special pleasure to recognize the efforts of Arbor Hills Condominium Association with the continuation of your partnership.

The term of your Community Partners for Clean Streams partnership will now extend until September 2015. Thank you for your ongoing commitment to protecting Washtenaw County's waterways.

Very truly yours

Evan N. Pratt, P.E.

Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner

Evan N. Pratt, P.E. Water Resources Commissioner



Heather N. Rice Senior Environmental Planner





In Recognition

The Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner's Office hereby recognizes

ARBOR HILLS CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

For its commitment to protect the water quality of Washtenaw County Waterways.

Evan Pran

Evan N. Pratt, P.E.

Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner

September 2013

Date

